
     

July 11th, 2018  

  

Sojitz Corporation 

 

Aid for Heavy Rain Damage in Western Japan 

 

 

Sojitz Corporation has decided to contribute JPY 10 million in relief money to 

communities in Western Japan, which sustained extensive damage from the recent 

torrential rainfall. 

 

Our deepest sympathies go out to the victims of the rains and flooding, and we 

pray the affected areas make a swift recovery. 
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